
Over 300 Rabbis and Cantors Launch Jewish Spiritual Leaders Network
in Support of Harris-Walz

On Friday, September 9, over 300 rabbis, cantors, and other Jewish faith and spiritual leaders
announced the creation of a Spiritual Leaders Network in support of the Harris-Walz Campaign.
The 300+ spiritual leaders are organizing to share Harris’s record on Jewish issues, support the
campaign, and assist in Jewish voter mobilization efforts. They are endorsing Harris-Walz
because their values align with our values, which is why Jewish voters overwhelmingly support
Harris-Walz.

The launch was accompanied by a letter of support citing the Vice President’s long record as a
partner to the Jewish community, supporter of Israel, and defender of our values, including
defending democracy, pursuing justice, safeguarding civil rights, supporting Israel, and
combating antisemitism. As the letter says, “We know that Vice President Harris stands with
Jewish Americans.We are proud to stand with her.”

The letter of support, the form to join the network, resources and tools for Jewish spiritual
leaders to utilize in their communities, and opportunities to get involved in mobilizing the Jewish
vote for the Harris-Walz campaign are all housed on the Jewish Spiritual Leaders Network Hub.
Op-eds and publications by members of the network will also be found on this site as well.

The Spiritual Leaders Network will mobilize Jewish voters and share key messages until election
day. We encourage you to read the full letter here, and if you or someone in your community
would like to get involved, please fill out this form.

https://jewishdems.org/spiritual-leaders-network/
https://jewishdems.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Letter-formatted-for-public.pdf
https://secure.everyaction.com/uovf7sM7l0en6iHUVtXDyw2

